
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 28, 2023 

News Contact: Lisa Mussman, 785-874-8107, lisa.mussman@ks.gov 

 

Eastbound I-70 closed near Hays 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has closed eastbound I-70 between Exit 157 and 

Exit 161 near Hays because of an overturned large load blocking the roadway.  

Crews are working on removing the load and making repairs to the pavement. KDOT 

currently does not have an estimated timeframe for reopening. 

For the latest information on road closures and conditions, visit www.kandrive.org, or call 

511 in Kansas or 866-511-5368 outside Kansas. 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KSDOTHQ/
https://twitter.com/KDOTHQ
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

